
 

 

 

Helio Lending partners with Crypto Tax Australia 
 
Helio Lending today announced an exciting partnership with Crypto Tax Australia, allowing 
cryptocurrency investors in Australia an opportunity to access asset-backed lending facilities. Helio 
Managing Director, and Founder John O’Shea said “It is a fantastic opportunity to partner with such a 
business, offering sound tax advice to an emerging market. Groups like Crypto Tax Australia give 
enormous credibility to their clients and the digital asset industry.”   
 
 Beginning on November 26th 2018, Helio Lending and Crypto Tax Australia will collaborate to 
offer clients of Crypto Tax Australia an opportunity to access the value of their digital assets without 
having to liquidate their positions or realise any capital gains. Allowing clients to access cash in their 
bank account will help to pioneer the crypto asset-backed lending industry and enable the use of 
approved digital assets for normal consumer transactions, such as luxury goods, property and other 
lending acquisitions.  
  

Crypto Tax Australia specialise in providing tailored and proactive Cryptocurrency Taxation 

advice to its clients, whether investors or traders anywhere throughout Australia. Crypto Tax Australia’s 

Director Adrian Forza recently stated that “Due to current market conditions I have had many lending 

inquiries from my clients. This partnership will help my clients and all cryptocurrency enthusiasts unlock 

the monetary potential of their assets, without having to worry about taxation consequences and CGT”. 

  
 Helio Lending and Crypto Tax Australia are both licensed, registered and regulated Australian 
organisations operating under strict guidelines from their governing bodies.  
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